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Trnava University 
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Subject: 2017 EUA Annual Conference ‘Autonomy and freedom: The future sustainability of 
universities’ 
 
 
Dear Professor Marek Šmid, 
 
On behalf of EUA, I would like to sincerely thank you for participating in our Annual Conference, 
held on 6-7 April in Bergen. 
 
We have received very positive feedback regarding the conference and your breakout session in 
particular. Your reflections on the ability of universities to manage their internal academic affairs 
independently, along with those of your fellow speakers, provided an excellent session. 
 
Thank you again for contributing to our conference and I look forward to continuing our 
cooperation in the very near future. 
 
 
Kind regards,    
 

 
 
Lesley Wilson 
EUA Secretary General 


